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PSA on Temporary Suspension of Operations at Desert Diamond Casino Why  
 
The Desert Diamond Casino in Why announced today that it is temporarily closing 
casino and convenience store immediately after confirmation that a casino team 
member has tested positive for COVID-19. Given the seriousness of this 
development, and to assure the safety of team members and the public, both the 
convenience store and casino in Why will temporarily be closed.   
 
At this time a single individual with COVID has been identified.  In accordance with 
CDC guidelines and other safety protocols, during the closure contact tracing and 
additional testing for other team members is being done, and an extensive 
disinfection of the facility will take place.  
 
Safety is the top priority for Desert Diamond Casinos, and this precautionary closure 
is being done to protect guests, team members, and the community. Desert Diamond 
has implemented comprehensive safety measures at all properties including 
temperature checks, mandatory face coverings, social distancing, and enhanced 
cleaning procedures. 
 
Closure of the Why facility does not affect any of the other Desert Diamond Casino 
operations, and the Enterprise will provide additional updates when the Why 
facility is ready to re-open. 
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